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Pacer Football F.A.M.I.L.Y., 
 
Happy Labor Day weekend! Our football season is almost here! Here is a link to the first 
installment of our Pacer Football News and Notes. For new families, I send this document out 
every weekend to let you know all the schedule details for the upcoming week of football 
events. You'll also be able to find it on our web page on the SLPacers.org website.  
 
Some important notes/details: 

• We start on Monday, September 7th, at 6:00pm in the gymnasium at Shoreland.  
• Come on Monday dressed for practice and have both cleats and running shoes.  
• All players need to have a physical examination on file before they are able to practice. 

Click here Physical info and scroll down. 
• Everyone should watch the Player/Parent meeting video put together by our athletic 

director, Mr. Grow: Player/Parent Meeting 
• I will share our football specific parent meeting video in a separate email.  

Keep an eye out for more organizational information to come from me this weekend. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please contact me. Have a blessed weekend and Go Pacers! 
--  
In Christ's Service, 
 
Paul Huebner, MA 
Admissions Director 
Head Football Coach 
Co-Head Track & Field Coach 
Math Department Chairman 
huebnerp@slhs.us | office: 262-859-2595 ext. 219 |  cell: 262-939-0044 
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